
Correspondence 
 

1 Motueka Rotary Club 
 
As you will see from the attached letter, the Club is investigating fundraising for 
Christmas lights that could be used on a large tree in the centre of Motueka. 
 
A copy of the letter has been forwarded to the Parks and Reserves Department for 
their comments on the use of a tree near the Museum and the type of lights that 
would be required. 
 
Recommendation 
 
That subject to the Parks and Reserves agreeing to the proposal that the 
Rotary Club be advised that the Board supports their project. 
 

2 Public Refuse Bins 
 
The attached letter and photographs provide an alternative for Tasman District 
Council to consider. 
 
Recommendation 
 
That the information be referred to the Engineering Department with a 
recommendation that they look at the feasibility of introducing this type of 
twin-bin system in Motueka as the present bins are replaced. 
 

3 Grey Power Motueka 
 

The attached letter covers the footpath in Thorp Street, parking in Deck’s Reserve 
and the report to the June 2007 meeting by the Chief Fire Officer. 
 
Attached is the Engineer’s response to the Thorp Street footpath issue and if 
possible, comments on the other two matters will be provided at the meeting.  


